

City Manager's Office

MEMORANDUM

DATE: 3/14/2022

TO: Mayor and City Council

THROUGH: Doug Thornley, City Manager Approved Electronically

FROM: Ashley D. Turney, Chief Innovation & Experience Officer

SUBJECT: Accessible Council Memos

In an ongoing effort to make government more accessible to our residents, all memos to Council will be made in an accessible format for those with sight impairments and will be posted to the City of Reno website. For additional transparency, memos will be available to the public at the same time they are sent to Council, and are found under the City Council page on www.reno.gov.